
 
Virtual Meeting with Taylor’s University
 

June 28, 2021 
 
On Monday, June 28, 2021, at 09.00 a.m., local time, MUPY’s executives including Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for
International and Public Relations, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Assistant Dean for
Research and Innovation attended an online Zoom meeting with the representatives from Malaysia’s
Taylor’s University. The goal of this meeting was to discuss a collaboration between two
institutions to organize a virtual research symposium in November 2021.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2960


